MEGHALAYA EDUCATION RECRUITMENT BOARD

PUBLIC NOTICE

No. CE/GC/MERB/5/2024/4, Dated Shillong the 27" January 2025
In continuation to Meghalaya Education Recruitment Board (MERB) Advertisement No.
CE/GC/MERB/5/2024/2, dated 23" January 2025, this is to inform that the link

https://megrecruitment.nic.in has not been activated due to technical issues, however, the same will be

activated from 3" February 2025. In this regard, the last date for submission of online applications
through https://megrecruitment.nic.in will now be on the 3" March 2025 at 23:59 hours after which
the link will be disabled.

Sd/-

Director of Higher & Technical Education,
Meghalaya :: Shillong



